Paul Davis <davisp@rochesterhills.org>

Study of intersection and road

Jenny McCardell <mccardellj@rochesterhills.org> Thu, Apr 5, 2018 at 11:56 AM
To: davisp@rochesterhills.org

Hi Paul,

We talked a few weeks ago about the intersection of Croydon and Fair Oak in the u hills sub. | was wondering if that was
sent to the traffic study committee.

Also, Campus road (also in the u hills sub) frim old perch to lake forest, IS kind if a straight away with lots of speeding
traffic. Residents on this road have complained to me about the speeding so | am going to contact the police as far as
enforcement however | am wondering if this is worth studying as well.

Have a wonderful day!

Jenny McCardell, MPA

City Council, At-Large

City of Rochester Hills
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